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February 18, 2022 

 

I wish to extend congratulations and welcome the Shen Yun Performing Arts to Canada in the 
2022 season. 

From all levels of government, practitioners of Falun Dafa are widely recognized by Canada’s 
leaders for the promotion of harmony, tolerance, and compassion. The benefits of Falun Dafa 
are known for a person’s spiritual and physical health. 

Across Canada, we recognize and celebrate the diversity of its citizens and their ability to 
practice a religion safely and respectfully. And this is the reason that all Canadians may enjoy 
the beautifulness of Shen Yun.  

I extend my warmest greetings on the Shen Yun Artists across Canada and in Barrie-Innisfil.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
John Brassard MP 
Member of Parliament | Barrie-Innisfil 
Opposition House Leader 

 

 
 


